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May 10, 2021 

To: All Bidders/Plan Holders 

Re: Addendum No. 1 
Public Works Bid No. 2021-003 
Scenic Drive Extension to Mesa Verde Ranch 

  
Addendum Number 1 is issued to provide changes and/or clarifications to the referenced Public 
Works Bid as per the following:  
 
The City of Alamogordo Technical Standards and Standard Drawings are attached. 
 
The NMDOT Traffic Control/Roadway Work Permit is attached. 
 
Replace Section 4 of the Contract Documents with the attached Subcontractor Fair Practices 
Act. 
 
Plan holders:  As a courtesy, please fill out the information below and fax this page back to 

the City of Alamogordo, Attention: Barbara Pyeatt, Purchasing Manager at  
575-439-4117 or replying via e-mail to: bpyeatt@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
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